
January 2018 newsletter  

 

AAAWI welcomes you all to the New Year with great joy and cheer and wishes 

everyone a prosperous year ahead. 
 

1) The preparation for the 25th Celebration is going with great enthusiasm.  The 

Secretary met Mr. Banavalkar one of our most beloved founder member of AAAWI. 

2) Our member Mr. J. D.  Jadhao has been actively working with the members to 

organize the Silver Jubilee function in an extravagant manner. 

3) Mr. Agrawal and Mr. Purav visited the program for celebration of Japanese 

Emperor’s birthday.  

4) We have received an Intern Mr. Tetsuki Shimaji under METI Internship program this 

year.  He is placed in IDEMI and will pursue his 3 months of internship. 

5) JETRO had organized an orientation program for the intern which was attended by 

Mr. Agrawal and Mr. Purav 

6) AAAWI on the following week had organized a Welcome Party for the intern where 

he met all the members of the Executive Committee.  The Intern was given a brief 

introduction of AAAWI through a presentation.  Mr. Keisuke Asakura from JETRO 

also attended the party.  The party was concluded with dinner. Please see the website 

for photos. 

7) The applications of Mr. Sachin Patil for SALM program and Ms. Tanaya Khare for 

PBI program were selected by AOTS Japan.  We congratulate them and wish them all 

the best for their training program.  

8) Mr. Purav had an opportunity of interactions with Professor Mr. Tomio Mizokami 

from Osaka University of Foreign Studies who was in India for Special Lectures in 

Relations of Japan and Indian History in Hindi. 

 


